
Notification 
 

Earth Hour 2013 
 
Earth hour is a global movement that brings awareness that we care 

about our planet and can play a part to save it. With the growing 

concerns about global warming and the positive effects that energy 

conservation can have on this issue, the World Wide Fund for Nature, 

also known as World Wildlife Fund (WWF) organises Earth Hour. 

This calls to switch off all lights and electrical devices for an 

hour, on the scheduled day and time. The aim is to not only raise 

awareness about the issue, but to also start a worldwide movement 

where everyone understands that they can make a difference, and 

make a concerted effort to save the environment we all share.  

 

Earth Hour 2013 is slated for Saturday, March 23, from 8:30 - 9:30 

pm at participants' respective local time.  

 

The schools can share this information with their students and 

parent’s community and advise them to be a part of it. 
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Source: www.earthhour.org 
 


